STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
16 Sta1e House Starion
AUucuUsTA, Maine 04333-0016

Janet T. Mills Bruce A. Van Note

GOVERNCR COMMISSIONER

January 30, 2024

RE: Bethel, Route 2 Sidewalk, 024367.00

Dear Town Officials:
The Maine Department of Transportation is conducting an on-demand public meeting for the
proposed design and construction of a 1,600-foot sidewalk from the existing sidewalk on the

Route 2 overpass to the existing multiuse trail (Bethel Pathway) on Route 2, closing a gap in the
sidewalk network.

A link to this and other meetings can be seen at any time at bit.ly/mainedot-meetings.
The on-demand meeting will consist of information describing the proposed project. Comments

and any other input will be accepted through the website from February 1, 2024, until February
19, 2024, or by contacting me at (207) 624-3451 or email daniel.m.loring@maine.gov. or email

danicl.m_loring(@maine.gov.
Sincerely,

oDamisd Honirng
Daniel Loring

Project Manager
Multimodal Program
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